
NEW YORK WATER SERVICE CORPORATION 
54 East 64th Street 

New York, New York 10021 
 
 
 

 
 
June 6, 2004 
 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, N.Y. 12223-1350 
 
     Re: Case No.04-W-0665 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Attached is New York Water Service Corporation’s revision for Tariff Leaves 82,  
 
84 and 85 effective July 6, 2004. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Vincent A. Bohn, Jr. 
Vice President-Utilities 
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